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AN EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF THE HOUSING BOARD 

 
WAS HELD ON 3 FEBRUARY 2010 

 
The Mayor (Mrs Searle) (ex-officio) (P), Chairman of Policy and Organisation Board 
(Councillor Hook)(ex-officio) (P), Councillors Allen (P), Beavis (P), Mrs Cully (P), Edwards 
(P), Geddes (P), Gill (P), Hylands (P), Mrs Mitchell-Smith, Mrs Mudie (P) and Philpott 
(Chairman) (P). 
  

PART I 
  
42. COUNCIL DWELLING RENTS 2010/11 
  
The Board considered the joint report of the Financial Services and Housing Services 
Managers (a copy of which is attached as Appendix ‘HO1’), which considered the Board’s 
revised 2009/2010 Budget and the 2010/2011 Budget for the Housing Revenue Account 
and made recommendations on rent levels for next year. 
  
RECOMMENDED: That, as from 5 April 2010: 
  
a) the average weekly Council Dwelling rents increase by 3.1%; and 
  
b) Garage rents increase by £1 per week plus 3.1%.   
  

 

  


